
ATTACHMENT 1 

 
 
 
 

 

 

National Public Works Week 

May 18 – 24, 2025 
 

WHEREAS, public works professionals are responsible for the infrastructure, facilities and 

services that are vital to sustainable and resilient communities, as well as to the public health, safety, 

and quality of life of all Californians; and 

WHEREAS, these essential systems− including transportation, water supply, wastewater 

treatment, solid waste management, public buildings, and other community assets−could not function 

without the dedicated efforts of engineers, managers, and employees from the state and local 

governments; and  

WHEREAS, the Imperial Beach Public Works Department maintains 4.4 square miles of 

public infrastructure, including streets, sidewalks, curbs and gutters, sewer systems, fleet services, 

parks, facilities, capital improvements projects, and efficiently; and 

WHEREAS, the residents of Imperial Beach benefit each day from the hard work, 

professionalism, and commitment of the City’s Public Works employees who ensure the city 

operates safely, smoothly and efficiently; and 

WHEREAS, the dedicated personnel of Public Works Department bring a positive attitude 

and strong sense of purpose to their work, recognizing the essential role they play in supporting 

our community; and  

WHEREAS, the City of Imperial Beach expresses its sincere gratitude to the Public Works 

Department for their vital contributions to our city’s infrastructure, community progress, and 

overall quality of life; and. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED that I, Paloma Aguirre, Mayor of the City 

of Imperial Beach, California, together with the City Council, do hereby designate the week of 

May 18 -24, 2025, as National Public Works Week in the City of Imperial Beach.   

 
Dated:  May 21, 2025 

 

                             

             Paloma Aguirre, Mayor 


